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Carson City Chamber Leadership Institute Class of 2025  
Seeks Community Support for Carson High Ticketing Booth Renovation 

Carson City, Nev. (Jan. 16, 2025) — The Carson City Chamber Leadership Institute Class of 
2025 is excited to announce an ambitious project to revitalize the weathered and outdated 
Ticketing Booth at Carson High School. This much-needed transformation is projected to cost 
$150,000, and the leadership team is reaching out to the community and Carson High School 
Alumni for support to make this vision a reality. 

The Ticketing Booth has been a longstanding fixture at Carson High School, serving countless 
students, athletes and visitors over the years. As times have changed, the need for an updated 
and functional ticketing facility has become clear. The revamped structure will not only modernize 
the appearance but also enhance the overall experience for everyone attending events at the 
school. 

“The Carson City Chamber Leadership Institute Class of 2025 is proud to lead this effort to 
improve our community,” said Melanie Thomas, chair of the Carson City Chamber of Commerce. 
“This project is more than just a building—it’s about showing our support for Carson High School 
students and creating a welcoming environment for alumni, families and visitors.” 

The new ticketing booth will feature updated amenities, improved accessibility and a design that 
reflects the spirit of Carson High School. The project aims to create a lasting impact, fostering a 
sense of community for future generations of Carson High students. 

To achieve this goal, the Carson City Chamber Leadership Institute is seeking contributions from 
local businesses, community members and Carson High School Alumni. Donations will directly 
fund the construction, ensuring that every dollar goes toward enhancing the experience for the 
Carson High community. 

Those interested in supporting the project can contribute by mailing a check or visiting the 
Chamber of Commerce at 1900 South Carson Street., Suite 200. The Chamber can also take 
Visa or Mastercard by calling 775-882-1565. For more information, visit 
carsoncitychamber.com/spotlight/details/2025project. 

All donations, large or small, are greatly appreciated and will make a significant difference in 
reaching the $150,000 goal. 

“Join us in making a lasting difference for Carson High School,” Thomas continued. “Let’s show 
our support and make this dream a reality!” 

Contact:  
Dan Davis, APR 
Public Information Officer 
Carson City School District 
(775)-283-2027 direct 
(775)-247-6442 cell 
ddavis@carson.k12.nv.us  
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ABOUT Carson City School District 
Located in Nevada’s capital, Carson City School District offers public education to approximately 
7,300 students throughout Carson City. The district includes 6 elementary schools, 2 middle 
schools, 1 alternative high school and 1 comprehensive high school. Carson City School District 
boasts many successes including impressive graduation rates, strict safety measures, programs 
for gifted students and advanced-placement classes, among several others. For more 
information, visit carsoncityschools.com. 

http://www.carsoncityschools.com/home

